
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Family, Staff, Volunteer and Essential Visitor Update December 18, 2023 
 
SUSPECTED COVID-19 Outbreak: Michigan & Superior Unit - RESOLVED 
 
December 18, 2023 – Update 
 
 
This is to inform you that the suspected outbreak on Michigan and Superior units has been 
declared over. 
A big thank you to all employees for ensuring safe work practices and containing the infection quickly. 
 
 
Wishing you all a wonderful week leading into the holidays! 
 
If you have any questions related to the above, please reach out to myself at the number/email below.            
     
 
 
Lindsay Vandenberg 
Administrator  
519-336-6551 ext. 7299 
Lvandenberg@vision74.com 
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